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APRIL 14--PALM SUNDAY 
 
 

Dr. Lyles will conclude the Lenten series  
of sermons, “I Cross my Heart… Jesus, 
focusing on the meaning of the death of 
Jesus on the Cross.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

APRIL 18--MAUNDY THURSDAY 
 

The Maundy Thursday service at 7:00 pm  
is a quiet, reflective service remembering 
the night Jesus established the memorial 
meal to help us remember His death and 
resurrection. 
 

 
 

 
 
APRIL 20--EASTER EGGSTRAORDINAIRE 
 

Come enjoy a Saturday outdoor experience 
for families including a hot dog lunch, fun 
and games, and, of course, an Easter egg 
hunt for the children.  
 
 

 

 
 
APRIL 21--RESURRECTION MORNING 
 

We will gather on Easter Sunday morning to 
sing the praise and joy of Easter Day. We will 
rejoice in the Good News proclaimed by an 
angel:  “HE (JESUS) IS NOT HERE: HE HAS 
RISEN.”  

 
 

    

 

 



 
 

I invite you to join us Thursday evening, 
April 18, at 7:00 pm for our Maundy 
Thursday service entitled Love Does. 
Certainly nothing exemplifies love does as 
clearly as the cross of Christ.  
 
We will have scripture, music, and 
communion as we remember what Jesus 
did for us on the cross and what His 
expectations are of His followers in the 
continuation of sharing and showing that 
love in present day.  
 
I always find this evening a perfect 
preparation to the celebration of Easter 
Sunday. Invite a friend and come join us 
for this examination of God’s unfolding 
story of rescue and repair on the cross. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your support with our student choir workday March 30th. I hope you 
were pleased with our work… We were certainly pleased with your support and 
encouragement. 

 
Bobie Miller 

 
 

 
SMBC’s Annual Giant Garage Sale is the next “BIG” thing for our 
Student Ministry. Garage Sale week is April 29 – May 4, with the actual 
sale being May 3-4.  
 
Listed below are important dates and times for garage sale meetings: 
 

Garage Sale Coordinators Meeting #1 
 Sunday, March 31, 5:00 pm, Student Area 
Garage Sale Coordinators Meeting #2 
 Sunday, April 14, 5:00 pm, Student Area 
Garage Sale Orientation Meeting for Students, Parents, and All Workers  
 Wednesday, April 24, 6:30 pm, Student Area 
 
If you have any questions regarding donations to the garage sale, or are interested in 
volunteering to help, please contact me or Marsha Griffin in the church office. We can 
never have too many volunteers! 
 

Baccalaureate for our graduating Seniors is Sunday, May 
19, so please mark your calendars for that special service 
of celebration.  
 

BOUNCE will be the first major event for our students this 
summer and the dates are June 10-14, 2019! Many more 
activities are locked and loaded for our Student Ministry all 
throughout this summer, and you can get future date info 
from “South Main’s Summer Adventures” posters located 
throughout our church.  

 
 
Brian Sadler 

 
 

 
The FLC has a new magnetic lock system on the main entry 
doors in place for safety purposes. The volunteer behind the 
front desk will have a remote control that will unlock the door.  
 
If you come to visit the FLC, we want you to know that the 
door will remain in the locked position. When you hear the 
beep sound, the lock is being released and you can simply pull 

the door open. The handle will remain in a locked position, so you will just need to 
pull on the handle instead of turning it first.  
 
If no one is unlocking the door, you may use the intercom system next to the door to 
ring the front desk to let them know you are there. 
 
Kevin Richard 

 
 

 
2019 Semi-Annual Golf Scramble 
Join us for the 2019 semi-annual golf scramble to be held 
at the Clear Creek Golf Course on Saturday, April 27. The 
cost is $60.00 per person which includes your golf and 
prizes for everyone. That’s right, not just the top teams, 
but everyone will receive something after the last hole. It 
is a scramble, so everyone, beginners and experts alike 
will enjoy the day.  

Fill out a registration, available in the office, or go online 
to southmain.org. If you register online, you can also pay for your golf at the same 
time! See Bob Ellis or myself for more information. 
 
VOLUNTEERS are needed to take positions at SMBC that 
range from greeting at a door to leading classes. To find out 
where you might fit, go to southmain.org and click on the 
SERVE link close to the bottom of the page. It will explain 
what My Serve is and will direct you to take our survey. After 
you take the survey one of our team members will contact you 
to explain the results. It is informative, fun and we won’t force 
you to volunteer. So try it out today. 

Jeff Fuqua 
 
 

 

 
Rebeca Cardenas works with our Food Service Ministry 
team.  She’s been with us only six months and instantly 
became a trusted and loved part of the team.  She is 
hardworking and carries a positive attitude. She is an 
absolute pleasure and a terrific addition to our staff.   
 
Rebeca came to us through our ESL program where she’s 
studied the English language.  Rebeca’s favorite book of 
the Bible is Proverbs and her faith in Christ is strong.  I 

hope you will find a time to meet her and welcome her to the SMBC 
team. 
 
Kelley Trimble 

 
 

 
We have had a wonderful time in small group Bible studies on Sunday 
night. We have gotten to know each other, pray for each other, and 
study God’s word together.  

 
Be on the lookout for YA activities for guys, 
gals, and for couples coming up this 
Spring. Fellowship is such a huge part of 

community, and we want to give you the opportunity to fellowship with 
one another.  
 
Also this summer we will be looking to start a small 
group of YA Parents Raising Kids. We will go 
through Bringing Up Boys and Bringing Up Girls by 
Dr. James Dobson. These are great resources for 
raising a Christ centered child and family.  

 
Don’t forget about our Easter Eggstrordinaire on April 20 
starting at 11am. Bring the kids and a basket, bucket, 
bag, or a pouch of sorts for the egg hunt. It will be fun for 
the whole family!  
 
 

Tico Montoya 

 


